
GLOTIM INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY, ABUJA

NEWSLETTER

Dear Parents,

We offer our profound gratitude to the Almighty God for His loving kindness, mercy and faithfulness 
throughout the session, may His name alone be praised.

Vacation: The school vacates on Friday 27th July, 2023.

Resumption: The new academic session starts on Monday, 11th September, 2023. The Lord will 
spare our lives.

Pupils/Students Performance: We are glad to inform you that the aggregate performance of most 
pupils/students in this just concluded academic session was highly satisfactory to the glory of God.

Identification of Personal Belongings: Parents are implored to ensure that pupils'/students names 
are written boldly on their personal belongings such as school bags, lunch boxes, cardigan etc for 
proper identification and to avoid mix-up.

School Properties: Parents are advised to help educate the children on proper handling of 
instructional materials and school properties as defaulters will be surcharged.

Meals: The school kitchen offers a choice variety of delicious nourishing and mouth watering meals 
and snacks in an hygienic environment for the children. This is optional. The fee will be 
communicated later.

School Fees: Please be reminded that pupils/students are expected to make payments into 
appropriate account and evidence of payment of books and school fees should be forwarded to 
08060094040, 07055791492 for Early years and grade level. For High School: 08060094040 and 
07039281685

Criterion for Award of Prompt Payment of School Fees: 
Parents that are able to pay their Wards complete school fees for term/session before resumption 
or at resumption will be qualified for an award.

Holiday Coaching (Edu-Fun): An annual well packaged fun-filled and creative programme had been 
organised by the school for the pupils/students during the holidays.
This commences from Tuesday, 1st August, 2023 and ends on Friday 25th, August, 2023. Parents 
should avail their children of this opportunity.

Thank you and God bless.
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